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       Primary 2 – 4  Newsletter: Term 2
                                  Confident Individuals ( Successful Learners  (  Effective Contributors ( Responsible Citizens

Welcome to our termly ‘Class Newsletter’ which aims to give you a little more information about what your child will be doing this term. 
	Welcome
Welcome back to the second term, I hope you had a nice October break. As always, please don’t hesitate to contact me if you wish to speak to me on any matter regarding your child’s education and/or wellbeing.
During the first week of this term, we worked together as a whole school in our food and health week. As part of this, we researched foods from different countries in our collaborative groups, designed food packaging and advertisements, cooked our food, and sampled others. The children seemed to really enjoy this week and the opportunity to cook and try new foods. 
	Homework
All children will have reading homework three times a week. It is important that children are reading at home as this gives them a better understanding of the story in class and gives additional opportunities for them to practise reading with fluency and expression.  

As last term, all children will have spelling homework which will be issued on a Monday and is due on the Friday. Children will practise the week’s spelling words by using various spelling techniques. Practising these at home provides deeper understanding and can have a positive impact when spelling words are tested in class on a Friday afternoon.
Maths and topic homework will also be given out each week. This will be used to extend the understanding of these areas.
If you have any questions or need any suggestions on how you can help, please feel free to contact me.
Below is another French website for you to try: http://languagesonline.org.uk/Hotpotatoes/Index.htm
Christmas

We will be holding auditions for our Christmas show Wednesday 15th and Thursday 16th November.  
	This Term we aim to…
Our topic for this term in electricity. Already we have been finding out facts at home and have been learning about renewable and non-renewable sources of electricity in class. We will be conducting different experiments as part of this topic. We are also going to be attending the Aberdeen Science Centre on Monday 27th November to extend our learning in this area.
In Maths we will be learning about 2D and 3D shapes, symmetry, and using simple programming technology such as Beebots for learning about angles. We will also be working on our mental addition and subtraction, as well as our times tables. 
In Literacy we will be continuing to work through our phonics and spelling programme, using different active methods to practise our words. For reading, we will continue to work on our pace and expression, in addition to our understanding of the text through various daily writing activities. We will also be focusing on different aspects of grammar such as nouns, verbs, adjectives, connectives and commas. 
This term we have visiting specialists for drama and music which provides the children further opportunities to develop their knowledge and skills in these areas. 
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